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Data Request: 

Provide all workpapers used in the determination of the opt-out charges outlined in Attachment 

6.  

 

 

Attachments: 1 

Attachment 1 to DR SD-PUC-01.10.pdf 

 

 

Response: 

 

This response includes information Otter Tail deems to be Confidential Information under ARSD 

20:10:01:39 and is provided on the condition that it is not filed or otherwise publicly disclosed 

pending a determination under ARSD 20:10:01:41 and 20:10:01:42, or an agreement by the 

parties to this proceeding regarding its disclosure. Such Confidential Information is marked 

“CONFIDENTIAL” and noted where applicable as [PROTECTED DATA BEGINS… 

…PROTECTED DATA ENDS]. 

 

The workpaper used to calculate the costs for a customer to opt out of AMI communications is 

provided as Attachment 1 to DR SD-PUC-01.10. 

 


